Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471).

To Whom it may concern, [ am a small business owner in Armidale about 70 kilometres north east
of Walcha and I am in full support of the Winterbourne Wind Farm, we have many customers in
the Walcha area and believe this project would be of great benefit not only to the town of Walcha
but also the smaller towns surrounding Walcha.

Also the ongoing benefits to the broader community can not be understated as we head in to the
future the more renewables the better I believe and I believe that harnessing the wind is a good
way forward.





